

Children's Services Department Elizabeth II Court North, Winchester Hampshire SO23 8UG

Telephone 0300 555 1384 Fax 01962 842355 Textphone 0845 603 5625

Enquiries to

Martin Shefferd

My reference

Direct Line

0370 779 4892

Your reference

Date

Friday 27 January 2023

E-mail

strategicplanningunit@hants.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Sharps Copse Primary School Infrastructure Expansion - Awareness Event

Hampshire County Council proposes to expand the family room, the before and after school club room and the staffroom at Sharps Copse Primary School. Prior to submitting a planning application I am writing to invite you to a drop-in on **Tuesday 7 February between 3pm and 6pm** to be held at the school in order that we can hear your views.

We would specifically like to show you;

- plans for the school expansion for the before and after school club and the family room to allow for larger groups to meet.
- the provision of a new staffroom and toilets for pupils and some minor internal alterations at Sharps Copse Primary School.

This information will also be available at http://consultations.hants.gov.uk from Friday 27 January and at the school website from the same date.

Yours sincerely

Martin Shefferd

Strategic Development Officer

Children's Services

Ofsted
Outstanding
Provider